
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To:  Board of Directors 
From:  Alan E. Clanin, General Manager 
Date:  December 05, 2017 
Subject:  Vehicle Replacement 

 
We have received a proposal from Fairview Ford for a new Ford F250 Super Cab 4X4 to replace one of 
the two aging 2006 Ford F250 diesel powered service trucks.   
 
Background: 
 
The District currently has two aging 2006 Ford F250 diesel powered service trucks.  Both vehicles have 
had numerous breakdowns requiring expensive repairs. The Board has approved the replacement of 
one of the two trucks during the 2017-2018 fiscal year and deferred the replacement of the second 
truck until the 2018-2019 fiscal year.  Field Supervisor Steve Wood has selected the first truck to be 
replaced based on physical condition, previous mechanical issues and future anticipated repair and 
running cost.  The Kelly Blue Book trade in price is about $11,000. 
 
Proposals for New Vehicles: 
 
Field Supervisor Steve Wood prepared specifications for new replacement vehicles.  Requests for 
quotes were sent to Fairview Ford, Sunrise Ford and Raceway Ford.  Fairview Ford was the only dealer 
to submit a quote.  Attached are copies of the specifications for your information.  
 
The quote received is as follows: 
 
Fairview Ford 
2018, 6.2 L EFI V8 Gasoline Powered Ford F250 Super Cab, 4X4, XL Trim, With Utility Body 
$38,257.85  
The above price includes sales tax. 
 
Recommendation: 
 
Fairview Ford has consistently been the low price for our vehicles over the years and will honor the 
quote price through 2018.  It is my recommendation to accept the quote from Fairview Ford and 
proceed with the purchase of this vehicle. 
 
The District has $55,000 in the 2017-2018 fiscal year budget for this vehicle replacement. 
 








